
 

 

 

 

 
Message from Miss Wheeler 
 
I hope you have all had a good week. Our week at Brunswick Park has been fantastic! 
Determination, our value of the half term, has shone - children are determined to succeed in 
class and I have witnessed an excellent 'can-do' attitude across the school. 
I hope you all have a wonderful weekend and I look forward to seeing you on Monday.  
 

Strike Action 

As you will have seen or heard, the main teaching union - the NEU - has voted in favour of 

industrial action. This industrial action includes strike action where teachers within this union 

will not attend work. There are a number of dates where this action will take place which will 

have a significant impact on the safe opening of schools. The first of these dates is Wednesday 

1st February, with the high likelihood that school will remain closed to children. We will 

confirm this decision early next week, following further advice from the Local Authority. 

Act of Kindness 

Fleur in Reception did an amazing act of kindness and cut her hair to donate to Little 

Princess Trust. This was Fleur’s first ever haircut and her hair will help to make hair pieces 

for sick children. We are all so proud of you Fleur. Well done! 
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Mr Riesman’s PE Awards 

 

 

Coffee Mornings 

The dates for our sessions are:  

10.2.23-9am Helping your child to read 

6.3.23-9am Supporting pupils with SEND 

8.5.23-9am Art for your heart  

5.6.23-9am Preparing for transitions  

 

Please let the office know if you would like to book a space. 

 

Dates for the Diary 

Wednesday 1st February- Possible School Closure 

Monday 6th February – Coffee Morning- Supporting Reading 
 

Tuesday 7th February Year 2 to St. Paul’s Cathedral 
 

Attendance and Punctuality 

Congratulations to RS and 2F who both won the attendance award last week with 99.33%.   

3R and 4M had the best punctuality. The whole school attendance was 94.88% 



 

 
 

       

 

 

 

         


